
For Immediate Release: 
 
Deb Katz, executive director of Citizens Awareness Network, is pleased to announce the C.A.N. 
and V.C.A.N. (Vt. Citizens Action Network) will be hosting a forum on the decommissioning of 
the Entergy Vermont Nuclear Power Plant. 
 
The forum will take place at the Northshire Bookstore on Thursday, October 4, at 7:00 p.m.  
Panelists will include: Deb Katz, Chris Williams and citizens lobbyist, Bob Stannard.  Each 
panelist will give an overview of topics that come under their expertise including, but not limited 
to, a general discussion on nuclear power and the impact that Fukushima has had on the industry 
worldwide; what has happened in Vermont and what we can expect might happen in the 2013 
legislative session, and what is happening at the Public Service Board level. 
 
These forums are being held in Vermont, New Hampshire and Massachusetts and have been well 
received and are very informative. 
 
“The decommissioning of the VY plant will be one of the largest undertakings in Vermont’s 
history.  We only have one shot at getting it done right”, said Deb Katz. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Deb Katz 
Citizens Awareness Network 
(413) 339-5781 
http://www.nukebusters.org 
 


